Do you need help to
communicate with the
neonatal staff team?

Open and trusting relationships between families and
staff on the neonatal unit are essential, but we know
that communication can sometimes be difficult.

The British Association of Perinatal Medicine (BAPM)
Is the UK's professional association for healthcare
professionals that work in neonatal care.

We have developed information about how to
IMmprove communications with staff or raise a
concern - find out more at www.bapm.org/families
or scan the QR code.




